
Bright Horizons Enrollment 
for the 2025-2026 School Year 

We will begin enrolling for the 2025-2026 school year soon. The enrollment 
process will be done entirely through the Brightwheel app. If you are a current 
student you will receive an enrollment form via your Brightwheel account.  

If you are not a current student you will need to use the link & instructions on our 
Bright Horizons website (brighthorizonsministry.org). 

You will need to fill out a form for each child you wish to enroll.   After submitting 
the form, it will be reviewed in the order it is received. In the event that a class is 
full, you will be notified and put on the waiting list. If there is still room in the age- 
appropriate class, then you will receive an alert by way of text for the invoice 
issued in Brightwheel for the $100 non-refundable enrollment fee. You will have 
one hour to pay the fee before we move on to the next person on the list. Spots 
are first come, first served and are not secure until the forms AND the fee has 
been paid. 

Enrollment Dates: 
Bright Horizons Current Families: Monday, February 24, 2025 

Green Lawn Members: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 
Open Enrollment: Monday, March 3, 2025 

The enrollment form will be sent out to current BH families at 8:00 AM on 
2/24/25 through Brightwheel. Then on 2/26/2025 there will be a link for the 
enrollment form with instructions on our Bright Horizons website for Green Lawn 
members and the public to begin enrolling. 

2025-2026 Bright Horizons Pricing: 
Tuition: $185 a month/per child 

Morning Extended Care: $75 a month/per child 
Afternoon Extended Care: $105 a month/per child 

Non-Refundable Enrollment Fee: $100 per child 

If you have any questions regarding this new process, do not hesitate to 
ask in person, through Remind or email me at abuschman@greenlawn.org. 

Thank you, 
Alexe’ Buschman, Director 
Barbara Gary, Assistant Director 


